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Dear members of the Committee,

The suggested changes to the Bill proposed by Mr. Pyne on abortion allow for viable babies to be
killed right up until birth which is nothing short of infanticide. Human life is sacred and these
laws remove rights from woman in the community and the unborn lives of babies.
| would ask you as the Committee in charge to reject these proposed changes to the law.

Sincerely,
Brendon Hine





